
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/28/2015 10:08:03 AM
Subject: RE: Further revisions

I’ve made a few slight revisions at DHEC’s request.  With those, all agencies have approved.  I called Byron this 
morning to clarify one sentence they included with Christian.  They are meeting at 11:30, and he will let me know.    
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 10:00 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly; Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: RE: Further revisions
 
Any updates?
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 2:29 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Further revisions
 
I have sent to the agencies for approval, but have not yet received it. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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